
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents, carers and children,  

  

It’s been a strange few weeks and I am sure you will agree we are all missing one 
another and are longing to share some happy news. We have received some lovely 
emails and photographs of the activities that children and their families have been 
doing at home and it has certainty spread a little happiness amongst the staff and 
given us an idea that we would like you to help us with.  

  

We are going to start a new fortnightly magazine called ‘Sunshine and Rainbows’ in 
the hope that we can spread some smiles and happiness. It will be available to read 
on the school weebly website fortnightly and produced for the children by the 
children. Each edition will focus on news and interest of children in a chosen year 
group. E.g.  

 Photos and captions of home learning activities. 

 Book reviews of favourite books 

 Craft activities  

 Photos and recipes of home baking activities 

 Funny Jokes (appropriate for all ages) 

 Suggestions for children to complete acts of kindness at home. 

 Prayers  

Sunshine and 
Rainbows  

Sharing Rainbows and Spreading Happiness 



 Poems  

 Quizzes 

 Articles about personal interests 

 Fact files 

  

We want this to be a platform for the children to share the wonderful activities and 
hard work that is taking place at home.  

  

How will it work? 

We ask that children produce one unique piece for the magazine and parents email 
it to Miss Bolton at clare.bolton@st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk. 

 Edition 1—Produced by YEAR 4 

Parents to email children’s contributions for the magazine by Friday 17th April. 

Edition 2——Produced by YEAR 3 

Parents to email children’s contributions for the magazine by Friday 1st May.  

Edition 3— Produced by YEAR 2 

Parents to email children’s contributions for the magazine by Friday 15th May.  

Edition 4 — Produced by YEAR 1 

Parents to email children’s contributions for the magazine by Friday 29th May. 

Edition 5 –Produced by RECEPTION 

Parents to email children’s contributions for the magazine by Friday 12th June. 

Edition 6 – Produced by Nursery  

Parents to email children’s contributions for the magazine by Friday 26th June. 

 

Please ensure all pieces are ready for publication and include children’s first names 
only. If you are using photographs you are consenting for them to be published on 
the school’s weebly website.  

  

Thank you all for helping us in our quest to spread a little happiness. 

  

Best Wishes  

Miss Bolton  


